
 
 

 

 

Notice to all CIDA Registered Contractors 
                                                      

DIALOGUE WITH CONTRACTING ORGANIZATIONS  ON CIDA SERVICES ON CONSTRUCTION 

INDUSTRY  

 

Concerns/ Issues to be discussed with the Chairman, Construction Industry Development 

Authority 

 

This is with furtherance to the series of meetings we had with the representatives of the industry 

initiated on 07.07.2020.  

 

As we have executed many regulated services to the Construction Industry during 2020, under 

the vision of His Excellency’s Vistas of Prosperity & Splendour, we are inviting for you for a 

follow up meeting to reiterate our stance on the current status, and to continue this dialogue for 

the betterment of the industry. 

 

We kindly request you to send in your Concerns / Issues to be addressed in advance for prior 

arrangements.  The meeting will be held during the last week of March at the CIDA Auditorium. 

(a date will be confirmed) 

Your submissions in writing (preferably Sinhala / English) within this week are very much 

appreciated.  

Regret any inconvenience caused by the short notice.  

 

Fax : 0112686089 Development Division 

Fax : 0112685163 Chairman’s office 

Email : dirdev@cida.gov.lk 

 

Eng. (Professor) N.T. Sohan Wijesekera, 

Chairman,  

Construction Industry Development Authority. 

 

16.03.2021 

Construction Industry Development Authority 


